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Presentation regarding the project status of the Secondary Colorado River Raw Water Line Project.

This item has been included on the agenda to allow for a presentation and discussion about the
Secondary Colorado River Raw Water Line Project.

Prior City Council Action
City Council approved a professional services agreement with Freese and Nichols Inc. in the amount
of $7,309,766 for professional services associated with the Secondary Colorado River Raw Water
Line Project at the February 8, 2022 meeting.

City Council approved a resolution authorizing the Construction Manager-at-Risk (CMAR) project
delivery method for the construction of the Secondary Colorado River Raw Water Line Project at the
March 8, 2022 meeting.

City Council approved a professional services agreement with CP&Y, Inc. in the amount of
$1,430,440 to provide Owner’s Representative Services associated with the Secondary Colorado
River Raw Water Line project at the May 24, 2022 meeting.

Supporting documents attached:
Draft Presentation

Recommended Action
Presentation only.
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